
Installation of Your WCW Cabinetry

The kitchen, in most homes, is the hub of the family. It is where the meals are prepared. It is where every-
one gathers before or after a busy day for a meal or just quality family time.  A kitchen remodel can have a 
major effect on a families schedule and routine. Preparing for this event, and understanding the effect it can 
have is key.  We often “joke” during our final client meetings that you will be excited to see us on the first 
day and excited to have us OUT of your house after all is done. We understand this and will go above and 
beyond to make your experience the best it can be. Here are some tips to help you and your family through 
the process…

	 - Keep in mind that things are going to be “out of place” for the duration of the project. The dining 		
		  table may be the pantry for a bit…

	 - Realize up front that you have more things in your cabinets than you thought. Purchase and label 		
		  cheap plastic tubs to store items until completion. 

	 - We can help find a temporary location for the refrigerator and microwave…forget about the dish		
		  washer, ice maker, oven, and sink for the time being.

	 - Consider dining out or “paper plating” it for a little while. You may appreciate your microwave 		
		  more than before!

	 - Seal off doorways leading to the living areas of the home. This simple step can help control the 
		  inevitable dust created and keep your sanity.

	 - The garage may need to be utilized for staging of cabinets prior to installation.  It also will need to 	
		  be used as a temporary “shop” to cut parts for the installation. Plan to be without use of the garage 	
		  for a few days.

We will work with you to formulate an ideal schedule that minimizes the impact on your family. Our focus, 
once installation begins, is to complete all the steps necessary as efficiently as possible. 


